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To: Peter T. Salem, Argus Construction Corp. 

Omar Boukili, Mayor’s Chief of Staff 

Paul Capizzi, City Solicitor 

Frank Stringi, City Planner 

 Don Ciarmello, Clerk of the Works 

 Bob Button, CDM Smith 

From: Jessica A. Giannino, City Council President 

Re: CO# 16-095, St. Mary’s Ball Fields 

Date: April 26, 2016 

 

 

 The Revere City Council requests your appearance at a meeting of the Committee of the Whole 

on Monday afternoon, May 9, 2016 at 4:00 PM in the City Councillor Joseph A. DelGrosso City 

Council Chamber of Revere City Hall, 281 Broadway, Revere, MA 02151 for the purpose of discussing 

the construction timeline of the St. Mary’s ball fields. 
 

 

 

 

 


